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July 20, 2011

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
27th Floor/ P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge St.

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: Halton Hills Hydro Inc. 2012 Cost of Setvice Rate Application

Dear Ms. Walli:

This letter is to confirm that Halton Hills Hydro Inc. will be filing a 2012 Cost of Service
Rate Application on August 26, 2011, for rates effective May 1, 2012.

Any questions or concerns can be directed towards, David Smelsky, Chief Financial Officer,

Halton Hills Hydro Inc., (519) 853-3700 extension 208, dsmelsky(@haltonhillshydro.com.

Yours truly,
David Smelsky, CMA

Chief Financial Officer
Halton Hills Hydro Inc.

Cc: Arthur A. Skidmore, President & CEO
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